
 

 

Final U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
 
Washington Seattle Regional Office 
Seattle Federal Office Building 
Office of Davis-Bacon & Labor Standards, DBLS 
909 First Avenue, Suite 205 
Seattle, WA  98104-1000 

 

 

      April 5, 2021 

 

Anne F. Cook 

Executive Director  

Coquille Indian Housing Authority 

2678 Mexeye Loop 

Coos Bay, Oregon 97420 

 

Dear Ms. Cook, 

 

 

SUBJECT: Close-out Letter Remote Monitoring Review FY 2021  

       Coquille Indian Housing Authority  

         

 Pursuant to the Office Davis-Bacon & Labor Standards (DBLS) review of your Agency’s 

March 30, 2021 response to our Federal labor standards remote monitoring report dated March 2, 

2021, which noted one HUD Determined Administrative area finding.   

 

I am writing to inform you that the Monitoring Area Finding – Employee Interviews, has 

been adequately addressed.  The labor standards remote monitoring report is now officially 

closed.  Thank you for your efforts to resolve the labor standards issue. 

   

 Should you have any questions regarding your administration and enforcement actions as 

it pertains to Federal labor standards, please contact Senior Davis-Bacon & Labor Standards 

Specialist Eugene Hairston at (206) 220-5384 or via email at eugene.hairston@hud.gov.   

 

     Sincerely, 

 

     /S/ Eugene Hairston  

      

     Eugene Hairston 

     Davis-Bacon & Labor Standards Officer 

     Office of Davis-Bacon & Labor Standards 
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